

Montgomery Township Environmental Advisory Committee June 25, 2024 7:00 PM

Montgomery Township's Environmental Advisory Committee (EAC) met on June 25, 2024 at the Township Administration Building.

The members of the EAC in attendance included: Maureen Mirabella, Don Hamp, Scott Hemmons, and Ryan Rex. Also in attendance was Beth Staab, Board of Supervisors liaison.

Reorganization & Regular Meeting

Call to Order

The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm.

Pledge of Allegiance

Approval of Minutes – February 27, 2024

The minutes from the May 28, 2024 EAC meeting were approved on a motion by Ms.
 Mirabella and seconded by Mr. Rex.

New Business Old Business

Native Lawn Initiative

- Discussed proposing the creation of a "pollinator pathway" on Township land, including a sign explaining its purpose and design.
- Agreed to ask the Township for their recommended location before proposing a specific site for the pollinator pathway.
- Considered Windlestrae as an ideal location for the pollinator pathway.

Movie Screenings

- Discussed the idea of showing the "Kiss the Ground" movie at Water Tower Cinema with popcorn available for families.
- Proposed having a speaker give a brief talk on how families can implement ideas from the "Kiss the Ground" movie if the shorter version is shown. Environmental

Other Business

• **Fall Goals:** Fall goals include organizing the fall festival, a stargazing event, the "Kiss the Ground" movie screening, and additional blog posts.

Public Comment on items not on the agenda

There was no public comment.

Adjournment

The meeting adjourned at 8:21 PM.

The next meeting is scheduled for July 23, 2024 at 7:00 pm at the Township Administration Building. A virtual option will be available.

